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A Letter from our president Frank Hoffmeister
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Dear members of the society!

This year, our society will exist for 20 years. After its initial conception in Amsterdam, the
founding session took place in November 2003 in Braunschweig. In view thereof, the board has
decided to organise a little birthday celebration on 23/24 June 2023 also in Braunschweig.
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